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Public Documents Office -~
District Services Branch s MAY 111581

United States Nuclear Regulatory e~

Commission \

M.S. 018 ®

Washington, D.C. 205355
Dear Sir/Madam:

On May 6, 1981 I mailed to your office 2 monthly reports.
The month oa the monthly report should be March 1981 instead
of April 1581, I would appreciate it if you would discard
the 2 stating April 1981 and replace them with the enclcsed
corrected version.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may bave caused
you.

Thank you in advance for your assistance and cooperation
in tais matter.

Sincerely yours,
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Marilyn S. Williams, Secretary
Ultrasonic Imaging Laboratory
(313) 763-5244
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